
Weldon T. Burton CPA 
2 South 56th Place, Suite 201-E! Ridgefield, WA. 98642 

360-727-3643 ! Fax: 360-727-7637 ! Email
weldon@weldontburtoncpa.com

October 26, 2021 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Rubatino Refuse Removal, Inc. G-58 
General Rate Case - TG-210647 
Effective Date Extension from November 1, 2021, to December 1, 2021. 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

In light of the progress currently being made in discussions with staff, the Company would ask 
that the above tariff filing be removed from the Open Meeting Agenda for October 28, 2021 and 
extended for consideration until the November 24, 2021 Open Meeting Agenda, which would 
make the proposed rates effective December 1, 2021, rather than November 1, 2021. 

If there are any questions, don't hesitate to get in touch with Weldon T. Burton, CPA. The 
telephone number is 360-727-3643, the fax number is 360-727-7637, and the email address is 
weldon@weldontburtoncpa.com. 

Yours truly, 

Weldon Burton 
Weldon T. Burton CPA
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